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Thursday, 15 December 2016                 Our Ref: 161215slr1194 
 
Denise Bowden 
CEO & Director of Garma 
Yothu Yindi Foundation 
PO Box 3234 
DARWIN  NT  0801       By email: Admin@yyf.com.au 
 
Dear Denise, 
 
On behalf of Dhimurru Aboriginal Corporation I am pleased to provide the Yothu Yindi Foundation with this official 
correspondence in support of the annual 2017 Garma event. 
 
Our organisation has been an attendee of the Yothu Yindi Foundations event since its inception.  Over the years we 
have watched the Garma Festival evolve to become one of the worlds premier opportunities to engage with 
Indigenous culture. Dhimurru values this annual opportunity to tell its story and to promote Yolngu culture and 
values to the broader community. 
 
Please add our correspondence to your list of supporters as you pursue 2017 partners, sponsorship and funding 
avenues. 
 
Garma is setting a standard of excellence and inspiration in terms of Indigenous led-management and unique 
programming. Dhimurru is looking forward to making its contribution to what is always a dynamic, new, fresh and 
exciting Garma coordinated through the Yothu Yindi Foundation platform each year. 
 
Dhimurru believe that all Australian’s can benefit positively from the wealth of knowledge engrained from within the 
Indigenous spectrum presented at the Garma.  We look forward to joining the Yothu Yindi Foundation next year as 
they host their 19th annual Garma event in Arnhemland. 
 
We whole heartedly recommend supporting YYF and their flagship Garma event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Steve Roeger 
Executive Officer 


